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20th February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Year 10 Parents’ Evening  

  
I would like to invite you to attend a Parents’ Evening on Thursday, 29th February between  
4.00 p.m. and 6.30 p.m. to discuss your child’s progress with their individual subject teachers. This 
is a drop in session and there is no need to book an appointment. 
 
As we progress rapidly throughout this academic year, it is vital that your child has a focussed 
approach to all of their studies and this evening will give you the opportunity to meet the staff and 
enable us to consolidate our partnership. 
 
There will be a short presentation on the Hill with all key information for the upcoming term at 
4.00 p.m. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

D Gidman 
 
Mr Darren Gidman 
Headteacher 


